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Jacksonville Waterways Commission

Aaron Bowman, Chair

ENTERTAINMENT SUBCOMMITTEE
Wednesday, June 7, 2017
Conference Room A
1:30 P.M.
The Subcommittee Chair, Commissioner Gary Anderson, called the subcommittee meeting to order at 1:33 P.M.
In attendance: Commissioner Gary Anderson (Chair), Council Member Aaron Bowman (Vice Chair), Commissioner Garrett Barket, Captain Jim Suber (Ex-Officio); Council President Lori Boyer; Commissioner Ralph Hodges; Brian Burket, Natural & Marine Resources Division; Dave Herrell, Sports & Entertainment; Assistant General Counsel Paige Johnston, Legislative Assistant Samantha Lane, John J. Jackson, Council Research.  See attached for additional attendees.
The Chair began the meeting by reviewing the Subcommittee’s charge from the Jacksonville Waterways Commission Chair, Aaron Bowman.  The focus of the subcommittee was to explore, develop and support activities related to the initiative launched by Council President to activate our waterways; to increase awareness of the St. Johns River and its tributaries and the potential for entertainment opportunities.  Consideration was to focus on the waterfront as a whole, not merely downtown, but the tributaries, as well.
Council Member Aaron Bowman discussed the INTIGO smartphone app that Zachary Swartz had developed that highlighted waterways activities in the Jacksonville area.

Council President Lori Boyer underscored the point that there are a lot of waterways-based assets in our midst that people are totally unaware of and that it was imperative that we make this information available digitally and electronically.

The subcommittee discussed an array of topics including: the importance of signage that could guide boaters to entertainment events; increasing the awareness of waterfront restaurants, fish camps and bars; exploring the possibility of dredging the boat channel at the Jacksonville Zoo or extending the dock to accommodate boats and the water taxi; exploring opportunities to sponsor water activities on the river and tributaries currently restricted by manatee zone speed limits; expanding the water taxis routes and stops.
Captain Jim Suber said that it was imperative to devise a means of getting the word out on all of the events planned and scheduled for the waterways not merely on the City’s website, COJ.net, but in the broader media as well.

Council Member Bowman mentioned the planned boating outing that the Chamber of Commerce is sponsoring to visit Exchange Island Park on June 8th.

Captain Jim Suber and Dave Herrell are going to meet and discuss how the can consolidate information on all of the events that are planned and impending and come up with a list.
Joe Kistel of TISIRI commented on his plans to promote awareness of artificial reefs and the attraction for recreational fishing that the artificial reefs provide.

There being no further business, the subcommittee adjourned at 2:40 P.M.
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